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From: yvonne hammond <gldnfield@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 4, 2021 10:03 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
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----- Forwarded Message -----
From: yvonne hammond <gldnfield@yahoo.com>
To: OPSB@puco.ohio.gov <opsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 4, 2021, 7:18:59 PM EST
Subject: Union County Solar Projects
 
In reference to  case 20-1405-EL-BGN : Union Solar
To whom it may concern:
 
We are very much opposed to the proposed Cadence solar project in Union County.
We are a residential/agricultural community. We have lived in Union county for over
forty years. This is where we raised four children.
We are a community that cares about the greater good of those who live here and are
fighting to preserve the well-being of our homes, our families and our land. Is the
Union County Solar project the best use of the land for
the hard working, tax paying citizens of this community?  Will the families and
businesses of Union county benefit from the energy produced by this project? No !!
The company states it will be funneled to other states.
It is the surrounding landowners who are the most adversely impacted by this, since
home values will depreciate.What effect will the toxins produced do to our
environment and wildlife ? Why do the solar companies
only lease the land, instead of buying the land ? Because, when the time has expired,
the land is contaminated with toxins, such as cadmium and lead, and no longer 
suitable for profitable farming. We would ask that you
will give consider moving this project to a more remote and  suitable location in the
state. Please help us preserve the fertile farm land that is needed to produce the food
that feeds a nation. Do this for our children and
our grandchildren. We have everything to lose !!
Tax paying citizens, Mike and Yvonne Hammond
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click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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